## ORIGINAL

## Dear Federal Energy Regulatory Commission

Ben & Jage Agres

I am very disturbed to learn of PG&E's plan to install "thermal curtains" on Lake Almanor and Butt Lake as part of the FERC Project 2105 relicensing. I believe that such a move would cause major environmental harm to those lakes while providing only a very minor improvement to trout habitat further downstream. I am therefore asking for your help in putting a stop to this plan.

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY AS SEP 27 P 4: 46

Sincerely,